
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 

CHOIR PERFORMANCE – JACARANDA FESTIVAL 
 

The choir and I are very excited to be performing at the Jacaranda Festival again this year!  
Our performance is scheduled to take place at 12.30pm on Saturday 23 November.   
 
Choir members need to meet outside Pharmacy 777 (1/40 Ardross Street, Applecross) at 
12.30pm.  The performance will take place under a shaded marquee in front of the Dental 
Clinic.  If you are unable to stay and watch the performance, could you please be at the 
venue to collect your child at 1pm. 
 
All students should wear their choir shirt and school coloured clothes on the bottom half 
(no faction shirts please!).   
 
The Jacaranda Festival Committee has suggested that parents park on the school oval 
and walk to Ardross Street (due to the large number of guests that are expected). 
 
Kind Regards, 
 

Skye Castle 

Music Specialist 
1 November 2019 
 
 
 
…………………………….………………………………….…………………………………. 

 

Permission Note 
I have read and understood the information regarding the Jacaranda Festival on Saturday 
23 November 2019 outside the Applecross Dental Clinic and give consent for my 
child________________________________________ in Room__________ to attend. 
 
Signed: (Parent/Guardian) _____________________________ Date: ________________ 
 
Phone Number:___________________________________________________________ 
   

 
Staff accompanying students on excursions will take all reasonable care while the students are in their charge to protect 
them from injury and to control and supervise their behaviour and activities.  Parents/guardians should be aware that staff 
members are not responsible for injuries or damage to property which may occur on an excursion where, in all 
circumstances, staff have not been negligent. 
In the case of excursions not involving an overnight stay, costs incurred as a result of accident or illness are the 
responsibilities of the parent/guardian. 
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